
Portland General Electric Company 
Legal Department 
121 SW Salmon Street• Portland, Oregon 97204 
503-464-8858 • Facsimile 503-464-2200 
Barbara.halle@pgn.com 

Barbara W. Halle 
Associate General Counsel 

October 2, 2017 

Via Electronic Filing and U.S. Mail 
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Re: UM 1811- PGE's Application for Transportation Electrification Programs 

Attention Filing Center: 

Enclosed for filing in Docket UM 1811 is the Cross-Examination Statement of Portland 
General Electric Company. 

Thank you in advance for your assistance. 

BWH:lgh 
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Associate General Counsel 



BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 
OF OREGON 

UM1811 

In the Matter of 

PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC 
COMPANY 

Application for Transportation Electrification 
Programs. 

CROSS-EXAMINATION 
STATEMENT OF PORTLAND 
GENERAL ELECTRIC 
COMPANY 

In accordance with the procedural schedule issued by the Administrative Law Judge on 

August 15, 2017, Portland General Electric Company (PGE) submits this Cross-Examination 

Statement. 

PGE does not intend to cross-examine any witnesses at this time. PGE respectfully 

reserves its right to conduct follow-up cross-examination of any witnesses that are cross­

examined by other parties or questioned by the Commissioners or ALJ s. Based on the foregoing, 

PGE will not be submitting any exhibits at this time. 

DATED this 2nd day of October, 2017. 

Respectfully submitted, 
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